
I am against this bill for reasons that any law abiding, 2nd amendment supporter will find obvious. 

Pusillanimous  indolence is not a basis for passing laws that will not work as intended while putting the 

Citizen at the mercy of the government and other illegally armed person or groups. 

 

Yours Truly, 

 

Richard D'Andrea 

Roseburg, OR 

 


